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UPDATE ON ALBA ROAD CLOSURE FOR POLE REPLACMENT AT PM 1.58 

 
County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that Pacific Gas and Electric has 

requested an additional day for closure of Alba Road at the storm damage site at PM 1.58 just east of the 

Western Avenue intersection for pole relocation for the upcoming storm damage repair.  Alba Road will 

be closed to through traffic at this location only from Monday, March 8, 2021 through Thursday,  

March 11, 2021, during the hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. only.  Message boards and road closure signs 

are in place advising of the updated dates.  The work location will be completely closed to traffic during 

work hours, however general access to Alba Road on either side of the closure will not be restricted.  

Questions may be directed to Kristine Conley at (831) 454-2160 or PG&E at 1-800-743-5000.  For up-

to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County, please visit 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org  
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  March 8, 2021 

Release:  Immediately 

Contact:  Kristine Conley, Encroachment Inspector (831) 454-2160 

 Pacific Gas and Electric 1-800-743-5000 


